
 
 

 

 

 

Dear All Global ICS Fellows: 

We are excited to launch a new International Museum of Surgical 
Science (IMSS) program entitled “Global Perspectives on Health”, 
whereby some nationals living in Chicago, who relate to another 
country, will be periodically featured in Museum evening programs.  
The first program, scheduled for April 14, 2025, features an ICS Fellow 
presentation by Professor Karel Novak who will highlight Czech 
contributions to surgery and health. Professor Novak will be visiting 
Chicago and is a distinguished ICS Fellow, currently is the ICS First 
World Vice President, and is currently President of the ICS Czech 
Republic Section. Should any recipient of this announcement have 
any Czech Republic colleagues living in Chicago, or visiting Chicago, 
we ask you to bring this program to their attention. Please see the 
following Program Flyer. 

Sincerely, 

﻿ 

Max Downham 

Executive Director 

International College of Surgeons﻿ 

 



 


